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Archdiocesan Safeguarding Chairperson

C E R T I F I C A T E

Our Lady of Lourdes- Rivonia

of Compliance

YOUR PARISH HAS BEEN RECOGNIZED AS BEING FULLY
COMPLIANT IN THE 2023 SAFEGUARDING SELF-AUDIT

CONGRATULATIONS!

THE ARCHDIOCESE OF JOHANNESBURG PROUDLY
PRESENT THIS TO

Review the updated Archdiocesan Safeguarding Policy in January 2024
All new parties are to be inducted into the implementation process as per the policy. 

Safeguarding Sunday 28th of July 2024 

Recommendations for 2024:

(This includes training and vetting).

Email: safeguarding@catholicjhb.org.za


